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PRESIDENTS REPORT 

The AGM will be held on Monday, 29th Sept at 1.00pm. All members are invited to 
attend this meeting as it is important that you know what goes on and also to 
have your input. 

·Nominations for the Executive and the Committee will need to be thought about. So 
get your thinking caps on and decide who YOU want to be elected for the various 
positions. 

I WILL NOT be nominating for any Executive or Committee positions. 

A reminder that NO ACTIVITIES ARE TO BE HELD ON THE AGM DAY. 

CRAFT EXHIBITION RAFFLE TICKETS 

The sale of these tickets help defray the costs of holding the exhibition in our hall 
this year. It is suggested that for the next two Saturday socials Aug & Sep, that 
the monthly raffle of 3 tickets for $1. 00 that it be 2 for one r?tt I e 1 for craft 
raffle. ie $0.50 for Club, $0.50 for craft. 

The craft raffle has a lot of good prizes to be won. 

During the Committee meeting on 11th August, the strains of Happy Birthday was 
sung. Much to my surprise, and a very pleasant one, in walks Pat Cummins with a 
candle lit cake for me. The Committee 11BTDers then all waited for the most 
important agenda item - me cutting the cake. 

Thankyou to all those involved (especially the choir). It was a milestone birthday. 

Santo 



Today, Monday 11th August. Our Honorary Solicitor, Mrs Barbara Campbell 

called on us. 

She will be meeting the rest of the Committee for afternoon tea in September. 

We are very glad to meet her and to welcome her interest in our club. 

The regular Monday activities are well patronised, the choir is always in good 

voice but would welcome new members, so come on folk give your tonsils an 

airing and join in. 

Tuesday Bridge is well attended so are the dancing classes. 

Wednesday Table Tennis players enjoy themselves immensely as do the Bowlers, 

Congratulations to Jim Watson who ce.lebrated his 9oth birthday on the 8th 

August.and Doll Marks who took her first flight at the age of 93 well done Doll. 

They say that Music soothes the savage breast, I must admit that I find the music 

from the Music Appreciation class very relaxing. 

Thursday is always a busy day at the club. The craft people sit chatting on the 

veranda whilst they knit or crochet producing really lovely work. A Number 0f 

people enjoy the cooked lunch and the Hairdresser always seems to be busy. And 

whilst the folk dancers are tripping the light fantastic the Bridge players try to 

make their contracts. It's fascinating to watch the Tai Chi and look at the indoor 

gardening section. 

Friday soon comes around witl1 a repeat of Wednesdays program plus more 

Bridge my best wishes to you all. Pat Summersby 




